
January 9, 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Union School District is conducting a survey to determine the number of children eligible to 

enter kindergarten at Sligo Elementary School for the 2017-2018 school year. 

If you have a kindergarten age child or a first grade age child not currently enrolled in 

school, please complete the bottom portion of this letter. To enroll in kindergarten a child 

must be 5 years of age by July 2, 2017. To enter first grade a child must be 6 years old 

before September 1, 2017. 

A Parent Orientation Meeting will be held in the cafeteria at Sligo Elementary School on 

March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm for parents/guardians. Parents will have an opportunity to 

meet the principal, school nurse, kindergarten teachers, school psychologist, food service 

director, and transportation director.  Parents may also schedule an appointment for the 

screening process which will occur on Thursday, April 20, 2017 and Friday, April 21, 2017. 

If your child is now in kindergarten, they do not need to register for first grade. 

Please see the attached sheet for immunization requirements. 

Please return the bottom portion of this form by February 2, 2017 

 

____________________________________________  M or F  ________________________________ 

Name of Child        Date of Birth  

 

My child will be eligible for:  ___ Kindergarten 2017-2018 ___ First Grade 2017-2018 

 

____________________________________________    ________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian       Phone Number 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address 

 

Please list other children in school:  _______________________________________ Bus # _________ 

 

      _______________________________________ Bus # _________ 


